HCR 28 -- STATE OF THE UNION ADDRESS
SPONSOR: Ross

Currently, it is unclear if the usual State of the Union address
can be held at the National Capitol Building because of funding
issues with the national budget. This resolution invites President
Trump to make use of the Missouri Capitol Building for his State of
the Union Address.



